
The Offices of Mayor E. Denise Simmons, City Manager Yi-An Huang, and 
Cambridge Police Commissioner Christine Elow Invite The Public to Attend 

and Participate in a

Community Safety Meeting 

This meeting is in response to the double shooting near 
Donnelly Field that took place on May 23. This is an 
opportunity for the Cambridge Police to share what they 
can with the community, for residents to ask questions 
and share concerns, and for everyone to come together 
to determine what steps must be taken to decrease 
opportunities for violence in our city. 

For More Information, Contact Mayor E. Denise Simmons 
617.349.4205 | dsimmons@cambridgema.gov  

Thursday, May 30, 2024
6:30 p.m.

St. Anthony’s Parish, 
400 Cardinal Medeiros Ave, Cambridge, MA 02141

CITY OF
CAMBRIDGE

All members of the public are welcome to attend. 


